MINUTES
CITY OF BROOKINGS
PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSTION
April 5, 1972

Members present: Chairman Allan Ettinger, Marshall Hoppin,

Dellis Oliver, Ron Westeren, and H. Lee Hansen. Also Mayor

Williams, Councilman Long and Superintendent of Public Works
Elmer Lee.

Meeting called at 7:35 p.m.
Minutes of last week's meeting read, approved.

Budget for coming year was first order of business. Fence
cost price for Easy Manor Park as figured by E. Lee will be
$3,486.15 (@ $4.50/1in. ft.). MOVED by Mr. Oliver, seconded
by Mr. Hoppin that a full amount of $3,500 be submitted to
City Council for fiscal year 7/1/72 to 6/30/73. Approved
unanimously.

Mayor asked members to discuss several replacements for this
Commission. Names approved were Rev. John Lacy, Presbyterian
minister, and Don Smith, Plywood Company employee.

Ron Westeren announced, with regret, his resignation effective
April 17, 1972. He will be moving to Bend where he has secured
employment.

01d business. City Marine Park. Ron Westeren joined discussion
about acquisition by the city of the land in vicinity of the old
Chetco River bridge and Chetco cannery. This had been erroneously
termed a marine park, Council members Kemp and Long were asking
Council to buy it for city use. The Commission voted to modify
the original minutes of March 15, 1972, on this subject, as shown
on the typed minutes of that date.

Marshall Hoppin said he is working with the Jaycees on their
cooperation with our park playground equipment program. He
borrowed equipment catalogs and price lists and the order sheets
approved by this Commission to show the Jaycee committee, Will
report on this at next meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m.
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